
 

CHURCH MEMBERS: Tanissa Daniels, Clovis 
Vaughn, Cheryl  Bilby, Charlotte Grooms, Kay   
Allen, Cheryl and Ed Bullard, Johnny Houser.    

FRIENDS & FAMILY: Marolyn Woodall, Brad 
Sullivan, Rachel Anderson, Richard McFadden, 
Diana DeNoon, Pat Cochran, David Hilliard, Bud 
&  Stephanie Wampler, Zennon O’Brien, Wade 
Fowler, Brad Ashfore, Diane Maroscia, Sherry      
Henderson. 

PRAYER REQUESTS: Please contact the church 
office or e-mail:  mmwoodall@yahoo.com  

www.lamaravenueprayerrequests.blogspot.com 

PRAYERS FAMILY NEWS 

SERVING THIS SUNDAY (02/21/2021) 

Usher:    McGee /Team 2 

Sound Booth:  Glenn Lee 

Projection Room:  Kim Hanley 

Greeters:   S. Welch/D. Roffee 

Driving the bus:   James Hanley 

Worship Leader:  Stephen Gerrald 

Communion Prayer: Greg Mayes 

Shepherd’s Prayer:  Kyle Jones 

FOOD PANTRY  
ITEMS: 
 
 

Tuna  Helper 
Chicken Helper 
Canned Corn 
Canned Green Beans 

RAINBOW 
ROOM ITEMS: 
 
 

Jackets for school age 
children 
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MEETING TIMES 

SUNDAY 

Worship ….…..………………...10:00 AM 
 

No Bible classes at this time. 

Life Groups meet at  various times.  

 

WEDNESDAY 

Ladies..................................10:00 AM 

Children ….…..………………......6:30 PM 

Youth..... ….…..……………….....6:30 PM 

 

No Adult classes at this time. 

Connect with God Unity of Believers Restore All Things 

SHEPHERDS 
Lewis Anderson Kyle Jones 
Derald Bulls Wayne Kerby          
Brad Francis  Jay Spencer 

 
MINISTERS 
Randy Johns,   Preacher       
Jared Baggett, Youth & Family   

  
STAFF 
James Hanley, Latch Key Director 
Kim Hanley, Admin. Assistant 
Tanya Welch, Secretary 

 
DEACONS 
Allen Beeler Glenn Lee 
David Beyleryan Greg Mayes 
Heath Fowler Joel McGee 
Stephen Gerrald John McGee 
Clint Gage Clay Spencer 
James Hanley Clint Spencer 
Cliff Kerby 

 
MISSION/CONTACTS 
Marcelino Rodriguez/Paris, Texas 
lacocmarce@yahoo.com 
903-517-2352 
 

Live Beyond—Thomazeau, Haiti 
www.livebeyond.org 
 

Camp Deer Run / Winnsboro, Texas 
office@campdeerrun.com 
 

LAMAR AVENUE CHURCH OF CHRIST  

Stephen Gerrald  will be leading us in songs of worship. 

Randy will begin his new sermon series from Galatians ... Living In 
The Grace of Jesus: A Sarcastic Salutation (1:1-6) 

Our deacon, Greg Mayes, will bring the communion prayer. 

Our elder, Kyle Jones, will close our time together in prayer. 
 

 

 

 Starting Wed. Feb. 24th  
Children and Teen classes only.  

   3 Classes 6:30-7:30PM 
 

• 2yr-PreK: Room 6 
• K-6th: KFC Room 
• Youth Group: Auditorium 
…..Parents can listen in on Teen class in the 
Auditorium or visit in the gym. 
 

Covid-19 Precautions 
** If you or your child has had any symptoms or been 
around anyone that has tested positive within the last 7 
day, please stay at home. 

** Mask are required at all times for those who are    
Kindergarten and older. 

** Hand Sanitizer and individual class supplies will be 
provided. 

** Families with younger children (2-PK) please enter the 
building at the office entrance if possible. 

THANK YOU—for sending the beautiful  
flower arrangement.  Your kindness and 
thoughtfulness meant so much to us. 
   ~the Hervey Family 

It is such a blessing to 
see our church family 
and our community 
come together in a 
crisis. Our Overnight 
Warming Cent e r 

served 27 individuals who would have been exposed 
to extreme temperatures over 7 days and 6 nights. 
Thank you to all the volunteers (63 church and 
community) that helped staff the  warming center 
so that we could be open 24 hours a day. You 
cooked, cleaned, served with a smile and so much 
more and stepped up even more when we found our 
house flooded. We had donations from many    
individuals as well as 12 businesses/charities and 9 
churches.  We had no idea how this was all going to 
happen but God is good and we were blessed.  Once 
we closed our center, these individuals were able to 
stay in a local hotel for 4 more days due to a couple 
of generous donations from the community.  A  
special thanks to Maggie Kerby who stayed in   
constant contact with us and was an amazing help 
while also keeping City Square up and running. 
   Love you all, James & Kim Hanley  


